NATIONAL

ENQUIRER

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Maryland

Dear Harold,

210 SYLVAN AVENUE
ENGLEWOOD CLIFFS, N. J. 07832
569-5600

October 6, 1970
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As promised, I return the copy of your legal action

against the National Archives.

I am sorry it did not work out as a story ideag.

I am still struggling with the other case, and 1

will let you know as soon as I get anything finalized.
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Best wishes,
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Bill Dick
Articles Editor
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